
 

McFall Fuel recently received a letter from a family who had been 
at the Ronald McDonald and had enjoyed a McFall Fuel cooked 
meal on two occasions. The letter has made us realise how such a 
small gesture has such an incredible impact.  “On the days when 
sadness overwhelms us and the weight of experience of child 
cancer feels like it is crushing us, I have lovely memories of 
chatting with some of your staff members whose empathy and 
kindness continues to shine through, even though quite a lot of 
time has passed. The positive impact, your collective kindness has 
had on us, has stayed in our memories during a time that has 
almost broken us as a family.”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
 

December marks our final dinner for the year and we would like 
to thank Taylor Brothers for their very generous donation to help 
with the food and Christmas gifts we will take up on the night. 

Along with the generosity from Taylor Brothers, Bethlehem Coachlines have offered a minibus, Col’s 
Butchery and Deli the hams, Mrs Higgins the Chocolate Brownie for dessert, Mount New World for 
groceries, and Mount Paper Plus along with Hillary McFall Christmas gifts.  This kind of support 
makes what we are able to do so much better for those faced with such challenging times and is 
most sincerely appreciated. “We usually have about ten or so staff go each time and our Auckland 
Area Manager, Jeff Sullivan has not missed one meal that we have prepared over the past three or so  
years,” said Allan McFall.  “For us it has been a great team building opportunity and the staff willingly 
prepare some of the food in advance so that it is easier for those putting it all together on the night.” 
The Christmas dinner will see hot ham, freshly picked strawberries, and a number of other Kiwi 
Christmas favourites to make it as close to home as possible for the families staying there.  

HAVE A HAPPY              

& SAFE FESTIVE        

SEASON                        

McFall Fuel wishes everyone a 

very safe festive season. We 

have really appreciated working 

with you, your staff, and your 

business in 2016.  

We will be   

announcing yet 

another         

addition to our 

McFall Loyal 

offer in 2017. 

 

A REMINDER        

MCFALL FUEL         

CHRISTMAS/NEW YEAR 

OFFICE  CLOSURE    

The McFall Fuel Office will be closed 

on December 25, December 26  & 

27. Reopening on  December 28, 29, 

and 30 and then closing January 2 & 

3, 2017. 

RONALD MCDONALD CHRISTMAS DINNER 

DECEMBER 2016 

McFall Fuel is principal sponsor of the 
upcoming Safety Summit in Rotorua on 
March 1 and 2, 2017. There is a two for 
one registration offer available up until          
December 20, 2016 on the website. If 

there is a group of you (more than two) call Gordon on 07 921 1384 and mention McFall Fuel and you 
will get a special registration deal. The programme for this event is shaping up really well.  

PF Olsen are running Safe Start Up Breakfast Meetings in January 2017, two of which are in the Bay 
of Plenty. The first will be in Rotorua at the Distinction Hotel on January 9 and the second at the 
Opotiki Golf Club on January 10. McFall Fuel will sponsor the Top Crew Safety Award. This award is 
awarded for showing safety leadership and having met all of the safety objectives. “We are now 
looking to roll out our collaborative Health & Safety approach for overlapping PCBU’s among other 
customer sectors in 2017 based on the benefits we have seen to date for all parties involved in the 
forestry sector.  By removing the grey areas as best as we can, we certainly can work more positively 
together on sites,” said   Sheryl Dawson.  

SUPPORTING FOREST INDUSTRY HEALTH & SAFETY  

 



RESILIENCE, CONFIDENCE, 

& DETERMINATION IS A 

MUST FOR REBECCA PETCH 

“About a month ago I raced in my 
first big race for the new season. 
North Island titles, held in           
Cambridge. I got back into the swing 
of things after having a break and 
recovering after worlds and those 
injuries and have gained my             
confidence back and am starting to 
push my limits on the track. Monday 
and Thursday morning I get up at 
5:30am and drive over to the gym at 
the Avanti Drome, Being surrounded 
by other athletes makes for good 
motivation. This year is my last year 
in the Junior Elite category and at 
the North island Titles Junior and 
Elite Women were combined. I was 
super happy with my results and it 
has just made me more determined 
to work harder. My big goal for this 
season is to make the Elite team to 
race at the World Championships in 
America in July. At this stage there is 
only one spot so this means I will be 
up against Sarah Walker and the 
other Elite riders to compete for this 
spot but I believe that it is possible 
and I am going to work hard to try 
and achieve my goal of making the 
Elite World Champs.”  

McFall Fuel decided to move 
away from the traditional mass 
produced calendars that it gave to 
customers and develop one using 
pictures collected from staff and 
others who have taken the time 
to capture those special            
moments. “We have tried to         
cover some of the areas and    
communities within which we 
work to illustrate what has     
happened over the year,” said 
CEO, Sheryl Dawson. “This photo 
was sent just the other day by a 

friend of a staff member who had captured Driver Trish Hopa on a forestry run. As we grow our 
collection in this way we will be able to take different approaches each year and so if you have 
a great photo of McFall Fuel in action at your workplace we would love to have the photo to 
consider for next years calendar.” 

 

 

McFall Fuel and Fuchs have worked together to come up with special product pack 

offers for the Summer Season. The promotion which comes with this Newsletter    

outlines the Platinum, Gold, and Silver Offers.  The focus at this time of the year is all 

about looking after your agricultural machin-

ery and keeping maintenance costs down.   

Titan UTTO MP is a high performance oil      

suited for use in many different hydraulic    

systems integrated wet brakes, clutches, and 

diffs in agricultural machinery. It has been   

designed and developed to meet the latest 

specifications of the equipment and OEM requirements of agricultural equipment. 

UTTO provides better control for wear and temperature. Speak to your sales           

representative about the best way to complete the proof of purchase so that you are 

able to redeem your bonus offer.  

ORDER YOUR PRODUCT PACK NOW—THE PROMOTION IS VALID FROM                                                      

1 NOVEMBER , 2016 TO 31 JANUARY, 2017 

SPRING PROMOTION WINNERS WILL BE ADVISED BEFORE  CHRISTMAS 

A young Rebecca pictured with her    

mentor and now her competitor,        

Sarah Walker 


